
 

 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
July 29, 2014 
 
                                    Movie Double Feature at the Library on August 13 
 
The Santa Maria Public Library is pleased to offer the movies Mary Poppins, rated G, 
and Saving Mr. Banks, which is rated PG-13. The films will be screened on Wednesday, 
August 13, 2014. 
 
Mary Poppins will be screened at 2:00 p.m. in the Altrusa Children’s Theater.  This film 
tells the story of a beloved nanny, and was adapted from the children’s book by P.L. 
Travers. 
 
Saving Mr. Banks will be shown at 5:00 p.m. in Shepard Hall. In honor of author P.L. 
Travers’ birthday, the Library is screening this true story in which author P.L. Travers 
(Emma Thompson) reflects on her childhood in Australia, after reluctantly meeting with 
Walt Disney (Tom Hanks), who seeks to adapt her Mary Poppins books into movies. 
 
Seating for both films is limited and is offered on a first come, first served basis. 
 
The Santa Maria Public Library is open Monday through Thursday from 10:00 a.m. to 
8:00 p.m., and Friday through Saturday from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. The Library is 
closed on Sunday. 
 
Questions may be directed to the Reference Office at 925-0994 ext. 827. 
 
Department:    Santa Maria Public Library 
Contact Person:   Daniel Slutske, Library Technical Assistant 
Telephone Number:  (805) 925-0994 ext. 827 
E-mail Address:  libraryreference@cityofsantamaria.org 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


